Grange Infant School Franklin Road Rowner Gosport Hampshire PO13 9TS



Headteacher: Miss S Myers

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs E Poate

Telephone: 023 9258 2984

E: <u>adminoffice@grange-inf.hants.sch.uk</u>
W: <u>www.grangeinfantschool.co.uk</u>

Dear Parents,

HMS Sultan visit

To finish off our topic on transport, we would like to take the children to HMS Sultan on the last week of this half term.

Robins and Chaffinches will go on **Monday 5**th **February** Wagtails will go on **Tuesday 6**th **February**

Each group will walk there and back in the morning. They will leave after the register and will be back in time for their lunch at school. There will be no cost to you but we need your permission to take them out of school. If we don't receive the reply slip we cannot take your child.

Please prepare your child for wet weather with a waterproof coat.

The children will need to be in full uniform but will be allowed to wear trainers or comfortable walking shoes as they will do a lot of walking.

Please send the reply slip as soon as possible. Do not hesitate to come and see us if you have any questions.

Thank you

Childe Ne	Year 1 visit to HMS Sultan -5^{th} and 6^{th} of February 2024
Childs Na	ame:
Class:	
	I give permission for my child to go to HMS Sultan
Signed:	



